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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board 

meeting held on 29/04/2018.  

 

The Board decided to allow the appeal, generally in accordance with the Inspector's 

recommendation, and to direct the Building Control Authority as follows: 

 

• Remove condition number 2 

 

Reasons and Considerations 

Having regard to the existing building and the previously approved FSC applications 

and noting that neither BB100, IS 3218: 2013 or The Department Education 

Technical Guidance Document 003 seek the provision of an L1 system in schools of 

this scale and design, it is not considered necessary in this instance to provide an L1 

system in this school to achieve compliance with Part B of the Building Regulations 

1997 to 2017. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member  Date: 08/05/2019 

 Stephen Bohan   
 

 

 


